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Good news.  The street lighting project planned for Burning Bush Lane is scheduled to start on Monday, October 

21st.  The final locations of the lights will be marked with wooden lathe. They typically are installed at 

intersections and spaced approximately every 300’. Old ComEd lights on wood poles that currently exist along the 

project route will be removed at the end of the project.  

 

The contractor doing the installation will be Utility Dynamics Corporation.  It is anticipated that construction will 

begin with the installation of the underground conduit and followed by installation of the lighting foundations          

by the end of the year. The street light poles, arms, and luminaires are expected to be installed in the spring of 

2025 once they are received from the manufacturer.  Parkway areas disturbed by the work will be graded for the 

winter and restored once the project is complete. 
 

WHAT ABOUT ACCESS TO MY HOME? 

Access to your home will be maintained throughout construction.   

 

WILL SERVICES TO MY HOME BE AFFECTED? 

There will be no changes in your regular services such as garbage pick-up, mail delivery, or emergency Police 

and Fire services. However, there may be times during the day when construction activities temporarily block 

lanes. Please use caution when driving through the construction zone. If you have a sprinkler system, please 

notify the Public Works Department.  Per Village Ordinance, it is your responsibility to temporarily relocate, 

reinstall, or repair any of these items during construction if they are in conflict with the work. 
 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

A project web page has been created and can be found on the Village website at www.mountprospect.org under 

Departments, Public Works, Village Infrastructure Projects, Construction Projects, Roadway Improvements, and 

Burning Bush Lane Lighting Project. You can also scan the QR Code below. 

 

The project web page will periodically be updated throughout the project to provide the latest information, including 

the engineering plans.  

 

QUESTIONS? 

Please visit the project web page for updated information throughout the 

project. Should you have additional questions, please contact us. 

 

Donna Brown, Project Engineer 

Phone: 847-870-5640 
Email: dbrown@mountprospect.org 
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